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TECHNOLOGY 
 
 
The Director-General 

Brussels, 13 September 2024 
CNECT/RV 

Minister Riisalo 
Ministry of Economic Affairs and 
Communications 
Estonia  

Subject: Invitation to attend Tallin Digital Summit, 19-20 November 
 

Dear Minister Riisalo, 

Thank you for your letter of 17 July, inviting me to the Tallin Digital Summit, Estonia’s 
flagship digital policy event, taking place on the 19 to 20 November.   

Unfortunately, the event will take place during a particularly critical period of the transition 
process for the new Commission and my presence in Brussels during this time is essential.   

I very much regret therefore that I will not be able to attend the Summit.   

I wish you a very successful event,  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
Roberto Viola 
Director General 


